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Comments: Comment: Special Recreation Permit Fee, Willamette and Deschutes National Forests

 

I am commenting on the proposed fee structure for wilderness access in the Deschutes and Willamette National

Forests. The fees proposed are unjustifiably high and will be onerous to the average wilderness user.  The high

fees will be a burden for families and low income individuals who rely on wilderness experiences as their main

form of recreation, effectively block access for many. I urge a reduction in the proposed fee structure. 

 

 

Doug Holsten

Bend, OR

 


